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Healthy Eating Research (HER), a national program of the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF) based at Duke
University, appreciates the opportunity to submit comments on the United States (U.S.) Food and Drug Administration’s
(FDA) procedural notice on consumer research on front-of-package labeling. Our public comment is attached. HER would be
honored to serve as a resource throughout this process.
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